
SEEKING
FARMERS
APPLY NOW!

Cherokee Nation Public Health is now seeking farmers to become a vendor 
for the new Cherokee Nation WIC Farmers Market Program. 

 The farmers need to be located in the following counties: 
Adair, Cherokee, Craig, Delaware, Mayes, McIntosh, Muskogee, Nowata, 
Ottawa, Rogers, Sequoyah, Tulsa, Wagoner, and Washington counties. 

If chosen as a contracted vendor: farmers will redeem bene�ts for 
participants of the Cherokee Nation WIC Farmers Market Program and 
ensure the produce o�ered is locally grown. Farmers must complete an 
application and be approved to become a vendor to redeem bene�ts.
Cherokee Nation WIC is an equal opportunity provider. 
 
For more information or to apply, contact 
Cherokee Nation Public Health at 918-453-5589

WIC@cherokee.org to get an application.


